5 March 1996

Dear Mrs Jarron,

Thank you so much for passing on the fascinating items from your friend,
Miss Gowing. They offer real insights into cinemagoing in the 1930s and are
immensely useful to our research. It was most kind of you to help us in this
way and we do appreciate your interest in our project.

Unfortunately, we don't have copies of all the films listed with the
questionnaire; like yourself, we watch them when they're shown on television
but have found many of them difficult to obtain.

Welll certainly keep you updated about developments in our research; I'm
enclosing an information sheet about the project and hope this will be useful

With all best wishes
Yours sincerely

Valentina Bold




